
Dear students in  5th-8th grade: 
 
Mr. Flanagan has kindly agreed to authorize a couple of changes in the school protocol.  
 
First, the phone rule has been modified. Students are allowed to use their phones when 

they get to school, however all phones need to be in the office by the time morning prayer 
begins. Students will be allowed to use their phones again after the school day has ended, except 
for those going to Homework club. ​No Photos or Videos are to be taken with phones on 
school campus without permission from Mr. Flanagan. 

 
Secondly, students in grades 5-8 are now allowed to wear nail polish.  
 
These generous changes made by Mr. Flanagan go into effect February 5​th​. Please 

remember that although these new policies are going into effect, they are a privilege, and 
privileges can be taken away at any time. Let’s be appreciative, respectful, and mature in regards 
to these new changes. 
 

Thank you, 
Student Council 


